
 
 

   
 

  
 

  
 

    
  

 
  

 
 

  
 

    
   

  
 

   
  

     
 

 
  

     
 

 
   

 
    

 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

SHAC MEETING 
OCTOBER 2, 2018 
Present: Eve Spearman, Deb Harner, Cheryl Sanders, Penny Story, Susan Brown, Jeri 
Brungot, Alicia Rowe, Candace Ketchum, Ida-Laurinda Larmouth, Lynne Grandstaff, Ava 
Towner, Tiffanie Williams, Dr. Rebeca Piantini. 

Deb welcomed the group and distributed information to new members. 

Chair Eve Spearman called the meeting to order at 6:06 p.m. Members introduced 
themselves. 

Meeting dates will be sent out. School reps were asked to find a substitute if they must 
be absent. 

Election of officers:  Chair, Vice Chair, Secretary. 

Eve Spearman is willing to serve as chair. Vice Chair- Candace Ketchum from Wooden 
volunteered. Lynne Grandstaff is willing to continue as Secretary. The slate was elected 
unanimously. 

New Business: Early stages of repeating the health and safety fair. 
Will need to set a date earlier. Discussed what was done last year, vendors, 
organizations, teen driving experiences, doctors, dentists, fitness, drug education, 
cooking demonstrations, master gardeners taught cooking with herbs, parenting 
information, senior assisted living were some of the booths. It was on a Saturday from 
10 am-2pm. Student groups were there as volunteers. Tables were set up on Friday 
before. Businesses donated gifts for door prizes. Student groups were there to perform. 
About 300-400 attended. Discussed the communication surrounding the event: All social 
media, school newsletters, posters at local businesses. Sue will research dates and 
locations. Will try for an April date again. 

Reviewed the history of the SHAC. Discussed some possible areas of concern and focus. 

Next meeting is November 6 at 6 pm at Wooden Elementary in the Learning Commons. 

Adjourned at 6:38 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lynne Grandstaff 
Secretary 


